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Daddy/Daughter "Mask"erade Ball - Friday,
February 12 - Family Center - $5 per person - $15
max - Check email for  details.

MS/HS Girls "There 4" Gathering - February 19-20 
 Teen Center -  We will be streaming the conference
together. Register through Realm. Check your email
for details. 

Bible Hour 2021 - 2-year-olds-5th grade - During
worship - All children must be potty–trained.

MS/HS Summit Groups are in full swing! Hope to
see you there. 

Bible Bowl Practice - During Worship Service - In
the Portable - 3rd-12th grades - Contact Jenny
Gouge at jegouge@msn.com for more information.

LTC - Registration has begun. The last day to register
a student for LTC is February 26. Please complete
the registration form or contact Jenny Gouge
(214.770.6753) for more information.

YOUTH AND CHILDREN



GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS
Dallas Conference on Science and Faith - Saturday,
February 20 - 8:45 a.m.-4:30 p.m. - Denton Bible
Church - Visit www.discovery.org/dallas2021 for
more information or to register. 

Wednesday Evening Virtual Ladies' Bible Class -
Elijah - Led by Meredith Grotti - 7:30 p.m. - Contact
Meredith at merrydl@yahoo.com or (214) 674-2232
for details.

SHOWERS
Bridal Shower honoring Kayla Amos and Wes Grant
Sunday, February 21 - 2:30-4:00 p.m. - Home of
Julie Truex - 4304 Peggy Ln., Plano - Registries:
Amazon & Target. Kayla is the daughter of Brad and
Kathi Amos.

BIRTHS
Congratulations to Kimberly and Kevin McKee on
the birth of their son, Jace Maverick, who was born
February 2 weighing 7 pounds 5 ounces. Proud big
brother is Jett.



OUR SYMPATHY IS EXTENDED TO:
Wendy and Mike Hale on the death Wendy's
stepfather, Glynne Staley, who passed away on
January 28.

Celebration of Life for Marshall Aldriedge  -
Saturday, February 27 - 10:30 a.m. - Saturn Road -
Seating is limited - Register through the website or
through Realm.



John 10
Hebrews 13:20
Isaiah 40:11

Don’t repay evil for evil. Don’t retaliate with insults
when people insult you. Instead, pay them back with
a blessing. That is what God has called you to do,
and he will grant you his blessing.

 
1 Peter 3:9 NLT

KEY SCRIPTURES:

FEBRUARY'S THEME SCRIPTURE:

LAST WEEK
Weekly Budget Amount
Contribution
YTD Average Contribution

$40,000
35,703
35,834
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Adult Summit Groups 

Led by Matt Bryan 

Begins Wednesday, February 10 

7:00 p.m. 

Register through Realm 

 



Friday, February 12 
6:00-7:30 pm 

Family Center
$5/person - $15 family cap
Register through Realm

Daddy/Daughter "Mask"-erade Ball







www.discovery.org/dallas2021



Ltc 2021  

Revelation 5:12



Thank You 
 

 

I am extremely grateful for the cards, calls, texts and concern you 

have shown for me following my surgery.  The mass that was removed 

was cancerous, but the biopsy was good. 

Clara (C.B.) Knight 

 

 

Thank you SO MUCH for the prayers for Tim and Brittney, our son and 

daughter-in-law.  They are feeling a lot better and no longer have a 

temperature.  Tim plans to go back to work soon.  We know that their 

recovery wouldn’t be as quick without all your prayers for them.  Thank 

you so much! 

 

Gilbert & Sue Yarbrough 



FriendSpeak is a ministry that helps our international neighbors improve their 
English while studying one-to-one with an American friend!  Come and find out 
how you can participate in this exciting way to share your friendship and faith! 

FFOORR  MMOORREE  IINNFFOORRMMAATTIIOONN,,  CCOONNTTAACCTT  WWAANNDDAA  HHOOWWEELLLL  AATT  
332255--551188--77009955

In the face of dramatically changing demographics 
as the world arrives in our neighborhoods,  

churches have an opportunity like never before to 
reach the world with the Good News of Jesus! 



"Come to me, all you who are weary and burdened, and I will give you rest. Take my yoke 
upon you and learn from me, for I am gentle and humble in heart, and you will find rest for 

your souls. For my yoke is easy and my burden is light.”  Matthew 11:28-30
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